
 
 
 
 
 

 

28 May 2020 
 

 
 

Our Ref: 

 

TrP2020/00401 

 
 
Dear Resident or Business Owner 
 
Timed Parking Restrictions – Barrenjoey Road, Newport 
 
Council has received concerns from local business owners regarding the current Timed 
Parking restrictions along the western side of Barrenjoey Road, Newport. 
 
Council has undertaken a review of the above location and proposes to replace the 
existing ‘1P 8:30AM – 6:00PM Everyday’ restrictions with ‘1/4P 7:00AM – 9:30AM 
Everyday’ restrictions and ‘1P 9:30AM – 6:00PM’ Everyday restrictions from No’s 317 
to 355 Barrenjoey Road, Newport. 
 
A concept plan is enclosed with this letter for your information. 

Council invites you to submit your comments on this proposal. Please respond with 
Support or Non-Support followed by any additional comments by 28 June 2020. Your 
comments will only be considered if they include your name and address. Please note 
that individual responses will not be provided. 
 
Written submissions can be posted to PO Box 82, Manly NSW 1655, or alternatively 
you may email your comments to Council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au.  

Once feedback has been reviewed the matter may then be raised for consideration at 
the Northern Beaches Council Local Traffic Committee. The Traffic Committee’s 
decision will be available on Council’s website one week after the meeting.  

Should you require further information regarding this proposal, please phone Kajal 
Todd, Traffic Officer, on 02 9942 2526. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Phillip Devon 
Manager, Transport Network 
Northern Beaches Council  
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